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PHONE: (907) 463-3600
FAX: (907) 465-2075

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

January 24, 2012

Representative Carl Gatto, Chair
House Judiciary Committee
Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 118

Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Re: HB 291 -- Public Notices Posted at Post Offices

Dear Representative Gatto:

The Department of Law has reviewed HB 291 -- Public Notices Posted at Post
Offices.

The bill presents no legal issues.
Sincerely,

RICHARD SVOBODNY
ACTING ATTORNEY GENERAL

By: WLM f/&é\/

Deborah E. Behr
Chief Assistant Attorney General
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cc:  Kathryn Kurtz, Assistant Revisor of Statutes, Legislative Affairs Agency
Heather Brakes, Legislative Director, Office of the governor
Cori Badgley, Legislative Liaison, Civil Division



